
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Local Presidents & Leadership,  
 
Thank you to all those who participated in our Fall 2018 Leadership Meetings!  
 
Hundreds of CUPE leaders and activists met in 11 communities across Ontario to 
prepare for the Doug Ford government and mobilize for municipal and school 
board elections. 
 
These meetings have been an overwhelming success and we look forward to hosting 
more in the future.  
 
Staff will be following up with locals over the coming months. 
 
As promised, presentations from the meetings are available at https://bit.ly/2E9gYb9. 
Please do not share these presentations with outside sources.  
 
Several key action items were tabled that we promised we would follow-up on. They 
include:  
 
1. Bargaining Policy 
     i. Talk to your executive about the OEB 
(https://bit.ly/2REentD) and NEB (https://bit.ly/2Svo2Ta) bargaining policies.  
 
2. Stronger Together 
     i. Add this to your Executive Board agenda to start working through the process.    
Show your executive the Stronger Together Tool Kit (https://bit.ly/2AW8Kjg - If you need 
a physical copy, email kdavenport@cupe.on.ca).  
 
3. Affiliate to your local CUPE Council, (https://bit.ly/2L0eRrq)  Labour 
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Council (http://ofl.ca/about/labourcouncils/) & the OFL (http://ofl.ca/about/join-ofl/). 
 
Take the time to let us know how your progress is going by filling out this quick survey 
(https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/LT22XTK).     

In Solidarity, 

CUPE Ontario  
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